## Ms. Jackie's Pre-K 3 January 2021 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! We are already off to a great start of the year. The children were so excited to tell us stories about their holiday vacations, and we were so happy to have them back in class! Thank you so much for all of the sweet and thoughtful gifts you sent to us as well, they were all greatly appreciated!

This first week back we have been discussing winter weather and having fun making winter crafts. Next week we will continue our study of the alphabet and will cover N, O, and P this month. We are also going to begin practicing writing our names! We will be focusing on writing our names in uppercase letters, as this is the first stage of handwriting in our *Handwriting Without Tears* curriculum.

As a reminder, there will be no school on Monday, January 18, 2021 in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday and we are very excited to get back to learning and having fun with our students!

Sincerely,

Ms. Jackie and Ms. Jen

## **Important Dates:**

1/18/21- No School (Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

